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Please ensure your child has their book bag in school every day. It is really important that your child reads every night, even if only for 10 minutes.  Snack money is due every Monday. If you would like your child to have snack please send in £1 each Monday. Please have your PE kit in school, as PE is on a Thursday and Friday. Thank you for your continued support.



 
 


Homework 
We will be sending out password passports, find the Seesaw password on there to login to your child’s account. We will set homework on Seesaw. It will be one piece of homework, set on a Friday and needs  to be completed by the following Wednesday. 
RE
This term we will be learning about God and his creations. We will also be looking at Harvest.
Computing
We are looking at how to keep safe when online and using the computer. 
 


PE
This term in PE we will be learning some of the core skills needed in PE, in our unit called fundamental skills.  Then we will be learning about speed, agility and quickness.  
Topic
This term we will be learning about the geography of Australia and how it is different to the UK. We will also be developing our Art skills using patterns and colours to complete some artwork inspired by Indigenous artwork. 
Maths
This term in Maths we will be looking at number and place value. This will be working within 20 such as recognising numbers. We will then go onto count within 100, looking at different ways we can show numbers and number formation.  We will also be looking at how we spell numbers! We will begin to look at addition too. 
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English
This term in English we will be learning the story called ‘The Tiger who came to Tea’ and ‘Diary of a Wombat’. We will be working hard to use the sounds we learn in our phonics, in our writing and to leave finger spaces between our words. Within phonics and reading, we will be using the sounds we are learning and applying them to segment and blend new words we read.
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Science
This term we will be learning about the human body, focusing on the different body parts as well as the five senses. We will be working scientifically to discover more about what our senses do!   
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